
  

FOR MORE INFORMATION, VISIT WWW.HIDOT.HAWAII.GOV/HAWAII-ELECTRIC-BIKE-
AND-MOPED-REBATE/ OR EMAIL US AT DOT.EBIKE.REBATE@HAWAII.GOV. 

 
 

HAWAIʻI DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ELECTRIC 
BIKE AND 
ELECTRIC 
MOPED 
REBATE 
PROGRAM 
 
Starting on February 28th, the 
Hawaiʻi Department of 
Transportation will be offering 
rebates of up to $500 for 
newly purchased Electric 
Bicycles and Electric Mopeds 
to qualifying applicants. 
 
You can find the online 
application at 
https://arcg.is/1rvTTX2 or 
request a hardcopy by giving 
us a call at 808-587-2160. 

www.hidot.hawaii.gov/hawaii-electric-bike-and-moped-rebate/
www.hidot.hawaii.gov/hawaii-electric-bike-and-moped-rebate/
https://arcg.is/1rvTTX2

